
ABOUT THE CHIEF: 
 
Brian Tully has served over 25 years in public safety and has been with the Indio Police Department 
since January 2018. He became the 20th Chief of Police for the City of Indio on March 25, 2024.  
 
When he first arrived at the department in 2018 he served as the Assistant Chief of the Field Services 
Division and later served as the Assistant Chief of the Investigative Services Division. Chief Tully has 
recently been the project manager for the newly built state-of-the-art Dispatch Center and Public 
Safety Services Building, a major expansion of the City of Indio’s Public Safety Campus.   
 
Chief Tully was raised in San Bernardino and graduated from San Gorgonio High School. He attended 
California State University, San Bernardino where he received a Bachelor of Science degree in 
Business Administration. He is a graduate of the West Point Leadership Program, California 
Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST) Command College, and the FBI 
National Academy. He recently completed his Master of Business Administration degree from 
Washington State University.   
 
Chief Tully and his wife, Deb, have three adult children who live in the City of Indio and enjoy 
community outreach and interactions with the citizens of the City of Indio and Coachella Valley. 
 


